opposed 6-24-64

CENTERVILLE PLANNING COMMISSION

The special meeting of the Centerville Planning Commission was held, Tuesday, June 18, 1969 in the Centerville Municipal Building.

In attendance were Bruce H. Baker, John M. Butler, Willis B. Creamer, Hugh Lagedrost, Elmer C. Tate, Jr., and Harold M. Wells. Nevin E. Elliott was absent.

Mr. Wells explained Ordinance #25-69, and Ordinance #38-69, organizing the Commission and appointing the membership under the Charter provisions. He then explained the documents and material given to the new members this evening and elaborated on the Master Plan under study.

The documents included the present Zoning Ordinance, some recent amendments, the curb cut ordinance, Master Plan preliminary reports, Rules of Procedure, and related material.

Following this, the City Manager swore in the members present and signed copies of the oaths taken.

A draft of proposed zoning ordinance changes, guide lines for zoning, the ordinance for historical districts, two ordinances for subdivision approval (1958-10 and 1966-12) were requested for study by the Commission.

Thereupon, the Commission elected officers for the current year.

On motion by Mr. Lagedrost, seconded by Mr. Butler, Mr. Wells was nominated Chairman. There were no further nominations, and, on rell call, Mr. Wells was unanimously elected Chairman.

On motion by Mr. Tate, seconded by Mr. Creamer, John M. Butler was nominated Vice-Chairman. There were no further nominations, and, on roll call, Mr. Butler was unanimously elected Vice-Chairman.

On motion by Mr. Lagedrost, seconded by Mr. Butler, Bruce Baker was nominated Secretary. There were no further nominations, and, on roll call, Mr. Baker was unanimously elected Secretary.

The City Manager then reviewed the agenda for the June 24 regular meeting.

There being no further business to come before the Commission, the meeting was adjourned.

Bruce H. Baker

Bruce H Baker

Secretary